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COMING SOON – Looking forward to 2020 

 

 

 

      
      

 

  
 

   

WELCOME TO THE AUGUST NEWS BULLETIN FROM BRIXTON PARISH COUNCIL  IN THIS ISSUE MEET YOUR COUNCILLORS 

Welcome to the August news bulletin from 
Brixton Parish Council (BPC).   

Brixton Parish Council and South Hams 
District Council (SHDC) recently held 
elections for Parish Councils and District 
Councillors respectively. 

Brixton Parish Council elected Councillors are 
as follows: 

Cllr Liz Hitchins (Chair) 

Cllr Michael Wills (Vice Chair) 

Cllr Roger Wakeham 

Cllr Joe Parish 

Cllr Ian Calvert 

Cllr Brenda Huxtable 

Cllr Richard Du Pont 

Cllr Ian Martin 

Cllr Helen Williams 

All councilors are elected for a 4 year term of 
office.   

To find out more about the individual 
councillors and how to contact them please 
visit www.brixtonparishcouncil.org.uk 

 

 

South Hams District Councillors elected 
were: 

District Cllr Daniel Brown 

District Cllr Matthew Chown 

To find out more about the District 
Councillors please visit 
www.southhams.gov.uk 

 

 As part of the Wildlife Community of the 
Year Competition 2020 Wembury, 
Yealmpton, Brixton, Newton & Noss and 
Holbeton parishes will put on a wildlife 
friendly event in the autumn which will 
promote nature conservation wildlife. 

The examiner has approved the Brixton 
Parish Neighbourhood Plan. The  
Neighbourhood Planning Officer at SHDC 
has asked for further amendments.  A 
referendum will be held early autumn. 

Land at Cofflete Creek formerly Cofflete Mill.   
It was agreed that BPC will hold a public 
consultation meeting before the September 
Council meeting and invite Brixton Torr 
residents and present the whole project to 
the community before deciding on whether 
to proceed with negotiating the purchase.   

 

 

Brixton Parish Council have declared a 
Climate Environment and Biodiversity 
Emergency and proposed that approaches 
should be made for the 5 parishes (Brixton, 
Wembury, Yealmpton, Holbeton and 
Newton & Noss Mayo) to work together.    

Volunteers continue to meet on the first 
Saturday of month (except January and 
August) to clean up the village which is 
looking much improved and receiving 
positive feedback.   

 

Forthcoming events: 

BPC Meetings: 
Wednesday 25th September at 7pm 
Wednesday 30th October at 7pm 
 
We hope you have enjoyed reading this 
bulletin, the next ‘News Bulletin’ will be 
published December 2019. 

To keep up to date with events in the 
meantime please visit 
www.brixtonparishcouncil.org and 
LOVEBrixton Devon Facebook page. 

You can also download the Brixton Parish 
Council App from the App Store. 
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